



Monday 26th June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Eid al-Adha Religious Observance

I am writing to wish you a happy Eid al-Adha, a deeply religious and spiritual time for all Muslims.

This year, I understand that Eid al-Adha will fall over Wednesday 28th June -Sunday 2nd July.

I would like to inform you that I am only able to authorise one day off school for religious observance as an authorised absence for your child to celebrate with family and friends.

I am aware that differing groups of Muslims follow different Islamic countries for the sighting of the moon, and therefore the start of Eid al-Adha may vary. Students are therefore able to take either Wednesday 28th June or Thursday 29th June as their religious observance day.

Please can I ask that if your child is going to be absent for Eid al-Adha, that you inform the school through the usual methods to report an absence.

May I take this opportunity to extend my warmest wishes to you and hope that you have a joyous celebration.

Warm Regards,

Mr. P Greenhalgh Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr Paul Greenhalgh

Hazel Avenue, Bury, Lancashire, BL9 7QT









